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February 6, 2013 
 
The Honourable Kathleen Wynne 
Premier-Designate of Ontario 
Legislative Building 
Queen’s Park 
Toronto, Ontario   
M7A 1A1 
 
Dear Premier-Designate Wynne,  
 
It is my pleasure, on behalf of the First Nation Trustees Council of OPSBA, to offer our sincere 
congratulations on your election as Liberal Leader and your appointment as Premier-Designate 
of Ontario. 
 
We have appreciated our dialogues with you over the years and we respect the insights you 
bring to the education and well-being of First Nation, Métis and Inuit children and youth in our 
province.  We feel a great deal of progress has been made during your time as both Minister of 
Education and Minister of Aboriginal Affairs. 
 
We are confident that you are truly a leader for all people in this province and that the First 
Nation, Métis and Inuit children and families of Ontario will be strengthened by the wisdom and 
humanity you will demonstrate as Premier. 
 
We offer you our best wishes. 
 
Sken:nen/Peace     Sincerely 

 

 

OPSBA First Nation Director    President 

 


